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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Monday, April 25, 2022 Jeremy C. Weso, Highway Commissioner 
  715-799-3369 
 
 

LIFTING OF 2022 SEASONAL WEIGHT RESTRICTIONS 
 
KESHENA, Wis. – Temporary weight limits on all county trunk highways and town roads 
in the County and Town of Menominee will end on Thursday, April 28, 2022, at 8:00 a.m.  
We thank the public and businesses for their cooperation and patience over the past six 
weeks while the weight restrictions were in effect.  We also thank the Menominee County 
Sheriff’s Department, Menominee Tribal Police Department, Menominee Tribal 
Conservation Department, and the Menominee Tribal Enterprises for their enforcement 
efforts. /s/ Jeremy C. Weso, Highway Commissioner 
 

 
 
 


